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__________________________________________________________________________________________


May 11, 2020


Dear Parents/Guardians and Students,

The end of the school year is always a bitter sweet time for me. That is certainly the case this year; the spring of 2020 is not one we will ever forget! 

As we near the end of the 2019-20 school year, there are things we need to do to wrap-up the year:
1. The State is allowing students back on campus, in limited fashion. We are now able to teach face-to-face. However, we are limited to one student per classroom at a time. If you would like to schedule times to meet with teachers, please contact them directly and make arrangements. 
2. Clean-out lockers and collect personal items:
Please come to the office doors on the west side of the building. Students will be allowed in the building a few at a time. Sanitary wipes will be provided. Six-feet distancing will be maintained. Staff will be on-hand to assist students.
a. Wednesday, May 13 and Thursday, May 14 from 9:00-1:00
b. Tuesday, May 19 and Wednesday, May 20 from 9:00-1:00
3. Return computers, textbooks, and library book:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Students can begin returning computers, textbooks, and library books as they finish their courses. Individual teachers will let students know when they have met the requirements of the course. 
I will be at school daily from 9:00-1:00 beginning Wednesday, May 13 to check supplies back in. 

If the times above don’t work for your schedule, please contact me and we can make arrangements.

I am so fortunate to be part of our Salmon River School District and our great community! Through all of our efforts, we have overcome the many difficulties imposed by our current situation and continued to focus on the success of our students. I am forever humbled and grateful for the sacrifices and efforts you have all put forth, thank you!


Sincerely,


Kyle Ewing
“From Small Beginnings Come Great Things”
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